
From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0708/FL Foresty Commission new section of cycle track
Date: 22 November 2018 21:51:07

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I would like to support the comments made by David Smith, Senior Ranger ; reference ID
511405 dated 17.11.18.
 
Regards,
 
Alison Fuller
98 Outgang Road,
Pickering
YO18 7EL
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0708/FL Foresty Commission new section of cycle track
Date: 22 November 2018 21:40:20

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I see that the consultees listed include the Ramblers Association but you have not included
the British Horse Society. This planning application affects a public bridleway and therefore
I think you should consult them. Why are they not listed as a consultee?
 
Will you accept comments from members of the public or from other interested
organisations?
 
Regards,
Alison Fuller
98 Outgang Road,
Pickering
YO18 7EL
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